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 September 2019 

Welcome to Year 4! 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to Year 4. This letter will be informing you of things that you will need to know over the year.  
 
P.E 
P.E. will be each week on a TUESDAY. Children will need both indoor and outdoor kit every week. Please ensure your 
child wears only a yellow or green Mawsley PE t-shirt, green or black shorts, plain black trousers/leggings, and a 
Mawsley green hoody or a plain black jumper/fleece for outdoor sessions. 
 
Reading and Library books  
Your child will change their library books at various times during the week. We anticipate the children should be 
changing their books weekly, however this depends on the length of the book.  
Children will be responsible for changing their own books but will have an adult there to supervise and make a note of 
each book taken.   
 
Homework 
Please check your child’s homework book for information about expectations for this year. You should find a Healthy 
Me Passport sheet for lots of ideas of possible activities, you should also find login details for Mymaths.co.uk and 
TTrockstars.com which will be set and checked weekly. 
 
Coming into School 
We want to encourage greater independence now your child is in year 4. Please may we request that you drop your 
child off at the classroom door each morning at 8.40am, and allow them to come in themselves.  
 
Playtime snacks and drinks 
Please may we remind parents that only fruit is allowed as a snack at playtime and drink bottles for the classroom 
should contain only water, not squash or juice. 
 
Finally,…. 
Please let your child’s teacher know if there are any problems with any aspect of school. Our email addresses are listed 
below. The vast majority of worries can be solved easily and quickly if you inform us as soon as issues arise. 
  
Thank you for your support and we look forward to working in partnership with you this year. 
 
Year 4 Team 
 
Gareth.weston@mawsley.org.uk      Cherelle.frost@mawsley.org.uk  

 

    

  

  

  

                         

 

Mawsley Community Primary School 

Scholars Row 

Mawsley 

Kettering 

Northants 

NN14 1GZ 

Headteacher: Mrs M Harris 
 
Tel. No:  01536 799182 
 
Fax:  01536 799183 
 
e-mail: head@mawsley.northants-ecl.gov.uk 

www.mawsleyschool.co.uk 
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